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From: elvira caliri <ecaliri@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 2, 2024 9:25 AM
To: Plan CROOK COUNTY
Subject: Dollar General
MAY 02 2024

PLANNING DEPT

We are opposed to Dollar General coming to Prineville for several reasons.
1. There is a stigma associated with this type of store, which would impact real estate prices.

2. It would impact small businesses in the community, which are trying to revive the down town area.
3. Itthreatens the INTL Dark Skies designation.

4. Dollar General has a reputation for not treating employees fairly.

This type of store is not what Prineville needs.

Thank You for your time.
Elvira & John Caliri
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